From: Jack Crisp Jack.Crisp@Crisplaw.com &
Subject: Arthur Couture/Jackson, NH
Date: April 24, 2014 at 3:36 PM
To: frank_benesh@roadrunner.com
Cc: arcouture@ne.rr.com, Jamie Rogers JRogers@crisplaw.com, sandra.sherman@crisplaw.com

Mr. Benesh:

| thought it would be useful for the Board to have the attached report prepared by Tyler Phillips of
Horizon Engineering which we received today for the hearing. Should you have any questions please do
not hesitate to let us know.

JPC

"l

CRISP

A\Y FITRM, FLLC

Jack P. Crisp, Esquire
15 N. Main Street, Suite 208
Concord, NH 03302-3397
Jack.crisp@crisplaw.com
p: 603.225.5252
f: 603.219.0649
The information contained in this message and/or attachment(s) is intended only for the person or
entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential, trade-secret and/or attorney-client
privileged material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in
reliance upon this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is strictly
prohibited. If you received this message and/or attachment(s) in error, please contact the sender and
delete the material from any system and destroy any copies. Thank you for your cooperation.
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